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Welcome to the 

Marble Falls Church of Christ 

January 9, 2022 

Worship Leader:  Chris Amend 

Doxology 
Great Is the Lord Almighty 

Welcome 
Shepherd's Prayer: Warren Heffington 

Great Is the Lord 
Jesus, Thy Name I Love 

Isaiah 43:1-3a  
Still 

Congregational Prayer: Alan Wooley 
Great Are You Lord 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 147:1-6: Derrick Bibb 
Sermon: “Healing the Brokenhearted” – Greg Neill 

Blessed Be Your Name 
Psalm 29:1-4, 10-11 and Ephesians 1:3-4, 11-12 

To God Be the Glory 
Communion: Don Graves 

Bless the Lord 
Shepherd's Exhortation: Lance Wenmohs 

Be Unto Your Name 
 

 
Welcome, Visitors! 

 
We are so glad you are with us in worship this morning.  Please fill out 
a visitor card and leave it at the visitor booth or drop it in a collection 
tray as you exit.  Thank you, and please come again! 
 

 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 

*Please pray for those with cancer and other ongoing health issues. See the 
Blast for a list of names.  

*A memorial for Joyce Chaney will be in the Auditorium on January 16 at 
2pm. Please pray for comfort for Joyce’s family.  

*Winford Gardner has taken a turn for the worse since his wife Bobbi passed 
away.  Please pray for Winford.   

*Patsy Palmer requests prayers for her sister Cynthia Diane May who was 
scheduled to having surgery at Seton Main on January 7, 2022.  

*Gayle Cole is having severe pain in her leg. Please pray that the doctors can 
determine the cause of her pain and that she will get relief.  

*Dick Wall is in the hospital in Ft. Worth and is not doing well.  Please pray 
for Dick and his family (Larry, Ricci, and Paula). 

*Shelly Wenmohs’ father, Jimmy Slone, fell out of the pickup bed Tuesday 
and broke some vertebrae in his back. He was scheduled to have surgery 
Friday, January 7.   

*Caroline Norris, Wayne Dufner’s sister, was scheduled to have surgery 
Friday afternoon, January 7 to remove a tumor on her pituitary.  

*Please pray for Wayne and Barbara Dufner as Wayne lost his aide service 
two weeks ago and Barbara is his sole caregiver.  

*Andrew Trapp passed away on January 3rd.  Please pray for his wife Betty, 
their children, and their family at Smithwick Church of Christ, as they mourn 
the loss of Andrew.   

*Joyce Edwards has been hospitalized at Ascension Seton Medical Center 
Austin with a strange virus. Joyce was our secretary in the old building.      

Announcements 

*The Food Pantry is requesting plastic bags to be dropped off at the Pantry. 

*Donations for Open Door Recovery and His Joshua House are still being 
accepted in the tubs in the Fellowship Hall.  

Upcoming Events  

*Sunday @ 5 pm: Family First Bible Study on First John in Fellowship Hall.  

*Wed., Jan. 12 at 6pm in Fellowship Hall: Women’s Connection Group Kick-
off Fellowship. 
*Thursday, January 13 at 5pm: The Granites will dine at Super Taco. 

Week of January 2, 2022 

 

Attendance in Worship:  159 
Contribution:  $14,219                                                     YTD Under: $1,023 
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